
ANNUAL COUNCIL – 16 MAY 2017 
 
QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR D EVERITT TO COUNCILLOR N J RUSHTON 
 
“Please supply an up to date financial statement for the Hood Park Leisure Centre, Ashby 
de la Zouch and a separate up to date financial statement for Hermitage Leisure Centre in 
Whitwick”. 
 
RESPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR N J RUSHTON 
 
“Whilst I am happy to supply up to date financial statements as requested the Finance Team 
are currently in the process of closing down the accounts for the financial year 2016/17 and 
up to date statements will not be available until 9 June when I will be happy to supply them”.  
 


